
 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to announce that tickets for the year 11 PROM are now on sale. The event is 
to celebrate the end of a stressful time for students and enjoy the final opportunity of being 
together as a year group. The details for this year's PROM are: 
 
Venue: The Empire 
Address: Foundry Lane, Leicester 
Day and Time: Wednesday 6th July 7pm-10.30pm 
Price: £31 (Hot food, disco and soft drinks) 
 
Can I please remind you that this is an U18 school event and the following terms and 
conditions will apply: 
 
1. Students who have been involved in serious breaches of our Behaviour Policy, such as 
exclusions, have a high probability of not being permitted to attend PROM.  This will be 
decided on a case by case basis by SLT and those not permitted to attend will be informed 
in advance of the event. 
2. No alcohol will be allowed. Parents will be contacted and required to pick up any student 
that is deemed to be under the influence of alcohol or behaving inappropriately at any time 
during the PROM. 
3. The school will only be responsible for students within the venue. It is the responsibility 
of parents/ carers to arrange transport to and from the venue.  
4. Students will be refused entry to the venue if they do not present their ticket (life 
lesson!). 
5. Students will be expected to remain inside the venue for the duration of the event. If 
they choose to leave the venue during the evening then they will not be allowed to re-
enter. 
 
If your child would like to attend please make payment on WEDUC/sQuid by Sunday 15th 
May. This is an absolute deadline and requests after this date with not be accepted. 
 
If you have any queries about the Prom, please email mrichardson@brookvalegroby.com. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michelle Richardson 



 

 

 
 
 


